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Dear Hadara Members      28th September 2020 

 

Your Committee sincerely trusts that you are all in good health and staying safe 

during these uncertain times and changing government restrictions 

 

The third committee meeting was held over the zoom app on our computers so that 

we were all social distancing but able to have a committee meeting to discuss the 

continuing future of our club. It is still not known when we will be able to meet again 

in large groups, but in the mean time we have to abide by government guide lines. 

 

The situation at the Church Centre remains the same. The Committee feels that it is 

still not viable for any future meetings or other activities at this moment in time. 

 

The AGM has been cancelled but the Hadara accounts will be audited as usual. The 

membership subscription for 2020 will carry over and be due October 2021. The 

situation remains the same about our trips, events or social evenings but as you all 

know our hands are tied for the moment. 

 

We will be having another Zoom Committee meeting on 14th December to review the 

situation again. If we then have a clearer picture of the future, we will change things 

accordingly. We trust that you can understand our decisions. 

 

The following was agreed with all those present. 

 

All day trips for 2020 have been cancelled 

Tower Bridge & Royal Opera House tour & Hampton Court Palace 

The above day trips have already been refunded to members 

 

The following trips we hoped would take place in 2021 but now feel we should refund 

members who have paid deposits against them and re-arrange new trips when we are 

able to meet up again 

Buckets & Spades Chiddingstone Castle    Great Stink 

The above day trips are to be refunded to members which we will process as soon as 

possible and be delivered as soon as possible. 

 

 

 


